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January 13, 2005
	TO:


	Members Management Group (MMG)

	FROM:


	[image: image3.wmf]Ed Sheets, MMG Rate Case Work Group  
                                                                                     for

	SUBJECT:
	Notice for January 18, 2005 Special MMG Teleconference on Fish and Wildlife Costs


MMG Rate Case Teleconference

Tuesday, January 18, 2005

9:00 – 11:00 a.m.

CBFWA Office, Portland, Oregon

Conference line (503) 229-0191 x7098

The Rate Case Work Group established by the MMG has a draft cost estimate for Fish and Wildlife needs in the Columbia River Basin and a discussion memo with the work group’s recommendation on a number of critical policy issues.  Discussions with the Northwest Power Planning and Conservation Council (NPCC) MOA work group and the Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) have set a schedule to review these fish and wildlife costs to inform the BPA rate case proceedings.  The purpose of this memo is to alert the MMG to these review opportunities and to request a special MMG conference call in preparation for the broader regional review.

The work group requests a special MMG conference call on Tuesday January 18, 2005, from 9:00 until 11:00 AM to review the MMG Rate Case Work Group fish and wildlife cost estimates and to discuss strategies to address their policy implications.  The Rate Case Work Group has been conferring daily as it finishes a draft product for the MMG consideration.  We will send the draft material on Friday January 14, 2005 for MMG consideration.  Our strategy calls for the MMG to approve a draft for public comment by January 21, 2005.  Please check your email.

The NPCC MOA work group will host meetings on Friday January 28, 2005, February 4, 2005, and February 11, 2005 to present preliminary information on estimated BPA fish and wildlife budget levels and to receive comments from a broader audience.  These meetings are intended to help the MOA work group inform the estimates that BPA includes in its public rate case process scheduled for March and April.  Staff will send more detailed schedules and agendas soon.

Please check you email and plan to participate on Tuesday January 18th at 9:00 AM.  Thank you for your attention to these critical matters.  
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